Suffield Little League Meeting

Tuesday May 13th, 2008

Attendees: Holly Labarre, Jim Dion, Wayne Pare, Bill Schnepp, Paul Ehander, Tim Hastings, Mike Voisine, Roxann Markowski, Steve Pallotti

Holly called meeting to start.  Holly spoke of Zach Grant regarding scholarship for scoreboard.

Mike went over Treasurers report.  

Discussion came up regarding food booth not bringing in as much sales as in past.  Question of some nights booth closing too early.  Need for booth to stay open until end of last game.

Paul itemized materials used for field maintenance.  Field Liner purchase, $268.

Paul outlined some prospective projects including removal of fence by instructional field, repair of pitchers mound on majors field, outfield fence replacement on AAA field and exploring the addition of parking west of batting cages.

Wayne discussed doors to be added to dugouts.  Other additions to dugout include desk for scoreboard operator.

Bill asked about power outlet for the area as well to run scoreboard off of as well as running speaker system.

Roxann questioned boards in dugouts.  These were removed.

Steve Pallotti brought up whether league had logo.  Undetermined at this time. 

Summerball discussion pushed to later time.
Allstars briefly touched on, 9/10 team, 11/12 team, another team?  Discussion for next meeting as well as selection process and coaching of teams.

Meeting closed.

